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SMITH ANDERSON ASSISTS NCIUA / NCJUA WITH PLACEMENT OF
2015-16 RISK FINANCING PROGRAM

06.2015
 

Raleigh, N.C. – The North Carolina Insurance Underwriting Association (NCIUA) and North Carolina Joint
Underwriting Association (NCJUA), which are statutorily-created associations of property insurers doing business
in North Carolina, recently completed placement of their 2015-16 risk financing program. The NCIUA and NCJUA
act as property insurance markets of last resort in North Carolina, providing coverage mainly in the state’s beach
and coastal areas. Smith Anderson, which is general counsel to the NCIUA / NCJUA, was lead counsel in the
placement, with Martin Brinkley and Bill Barnett heading Smith Anderson’s team.

The NCIUA / NCJUA’s 2015-16 risk financing program includes both traditional reinsurance contracts and
catastrophe bonds, and provides approximately $3.8 billion in protection for the benefit of North Carolinians. The
program’s traditional reinsurance components were placed effective on May 1, 2015. Seventy-nine different
reinsurance markets provide capacity in the 2015-16 placement, including all of the world’s largest reinsurers.
Coverage derived from $500 million in Series 2013-1 Notes of Tar Heel Re Ltd., a Bermuda special purpose
reinsurer, also remains in effect. The Series 2013-1 Tar Heel Re Notes were the world’s largest single
catastrophe bond issuance in 2013.

Gina Schwitzgebel, NCIUA / NCJUA General Manager, said, “Since 2009, the NCIUA / NCJUA have transferred
a portion of our named windstorm risk to the reinsurance and alternative capital markets through risk financing
transactions. The consistency and price competitiveness of these markets helps us maintain strong claims-
paying capability for the benefit of all North Carolinians at competitive prices. We appreciate Smith Anderson’s
support in this process, as we have lowered our program costs significantly in 2015 while at the same time
strengthening our contractual protections and our ability to address multiple storm scenarios.”

For more information on property reinsurance programs or catastrophe bonds, please contact Bill Barnett at
(919) 821-6685 or Martin Brinkley at (919) 821-6707.

About Smith Anderson

Founded in 1912, Smith Anderson has grown to become the largest business and litigation law firm
headquartered in the Research Triangle region and one of the largest in North Carolina. We provide a full range
of legal services to a diverse and dynamic group of regional, national and international companies. Over 100
years of practicing law has grounded our Firm’'s culture, informed our perspective, and provided us the insight
necessary to help our clients succeed. Over time, our core principles have remained unchanged. We remain
personally dedicated to the success, prosperity and betterment of our clients and the communities we serve. For
more information, please visit www.SmithLaw.com.
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